CITY OF HAMBURG
PUBLIC HEARING
ORDINANCE NUMBER 140
JANUARY 11, 2011

Mayor Malz called the Public Hearing to order at 6:45 p.m. Councilmember John Barnes,
Councilmember Chris Lund, Councilmember Steve Trebesch, Councilmember Larry Mueller, City Clerk
Jeremy Gruenhagen, Deputy Clerk Sue Block, and Fire Chief Brad Droege were in attendance. Also in
attendance was Richard Odoms (150 Jacob St). Maintenance Worker Dennis Byerly was absent.

The reason for the Public Hearing was to receive public comments on Ordinance Number 140 for
establishing City Fees for the 2011 Calendar Year.

Public Comments
e No comments were made by the attendees.

Councilmember Mueller moved to close the Special Public Hearing on Ordinance Number 140 at 6:52
p-m., Councilmember Barnes seconded and motion unanimously carried. All Council members were
present.
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